
PEROGY  
FUNDRAISER 

We recognize that perogies have paid for many projects in  

our community and we ask for your support as we 

 raise funds for our new security system. 

If you would like to help  Thursday February 13, 2020 

please come in or call to sign up to join the fun! 

We are serving coffee and a muffin at 8:30 a.m. 

Pinching will begin at 9:00 a.m. 
 

 


